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Foundation trustees are very busy preparing for the Golf Classic which will be held August 20

th
 

at Pinecrest Country Club. Both golfers and sponsorships ranging from $100 to $3,000 are 

needed for this event. An exciting change for this year is that Texas Roadhouse will provide 

lunch. The outing is a great time and one of our major fundraisers. I hope you can join us.  

 

The other major fundraiser the Foundation holds every year is the Silent Auction/Gala. Recently 

a few trustees visited venues where this event may be held. The theme for next year will be 

Cinco De Mayo and it will be held May 5, 2013. The location and other details are yet to be 

determined but I hope you will mark your calendar now for this very exciting event.  

 

The Foundation is also working with the anonymous donor who gave $50,000 to support an 

Inclusion Specialist at Gwyn Nor Elementary School. An end of year update was provided to the 

donor and we are working with him (or her) in hopes of additional funds for next year. Another 

donation of $10,000 came from a district employee in memory of his father and this money will 

be used to support reading and the health and welfare of our students and staff. The generosity of 

these two donors, and everyone who donates to the Foundation, is greatly appreciated.  

 

For more information on the Foundation, contact 215-853-1021. 

 

 

 

 

 


